
 

Assalamu alaikoum Wa Rahmatu Allhi Wa Barakatuh 

My name is Mrs. Reema Dana, this will be my first year teaching 
at the ICCI Academy School. I am so excited and thrilled, to be 
part of the ICCI Academy family.  I graduated from Northeastern 
Illinois University in 2017 with a bachelor's degree in History. 
Additionally, I have countless hours of teaching experience that I 
have gained throughout the years working with different public 
and private schools.  

I am looking forward to teaching your child this year. With the 
blessing of Allah and your help, I am positive that your child will 
be equipped with all the skills needed to succeed in the real 
world.  

Please feel free to reach me 
at ​reema.dana@gmail.com 

Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Dana 
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